
Schedule of Documents – Defence FOI 556/23/24 

 1 

Item Document Date Document description or title Pages Decision Reason for decision under the FOI Act 

1 1  
Brief - 231201 - Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch  

5 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 2  
NPC Badge Adornment  

1 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 3  
Handover of commitments during long service leave 
overseas  3 Partial 

release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 4  
RE_ Badge Adornment  

4 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 5  
RE_ Badge Adornment  

6 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 6  
RE_ Badge Adornment  

5 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 7  
RE_ DB for DCN - Wearing of Police Badge & Patch  

4 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 8  
FW_ DB for DCN - Wearing of Police Badge & Patch 

7 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 9  
230213 0920 - NPC Badge 

9 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 10  
RE_ NPC Badge Adornment 

2 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 11  
NPC Badge Project - DB for Director  

1 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 
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 12  
RE_ 17022023-DPSN-DB for DCN-Naval Police Badge  

7 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 13  
FW_ Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch  

9 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 14  
RE_ Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch  

5 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 15  
FW_ Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch  

10 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 16  
RE_ Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch 

6 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 17  
NPC Badges  

1 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 18  
FW_ Wearing of Naval Police Badge and Patch 

9 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47E(d) and 47F of the FOI Act. 

 19  231027 - Workgroup Identity Discussion Draft Response to 
DCN DB  2 Full 

release  

 20  Powerpoint Presentation - 231027 - NPC Badge Adornment 
Survey Data  1 Full 

release  

 21  
NPC Visible Identification project 

1 Partial 
release 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of the FOI 
Act on the grounds that the deleted material is exempt 
under section 47F of the FOI Act. 

 


